
College of St Hild and St Bede – July 2018 
 
In June, we welcomed our new Alumni Development Officer, Steph Maurel, who is 
very much looking forward to meeting all of you at this year's reunion.  
 

 
 
Our Facebook page and Twitter account are up and running again, and we would 
really appreciate it if all the members of the Hild Bede community could like, follow 
and share our posts so as to spread news about the College and our upcoming 
events as widely as possible.  
 
Forthcoming Events 
 
We are currently planning a number of events and do hope to see as many of you as 
possible. These will of course include the traditional reunion (with a special optional 
bonus of a trip to Ushaw College at 2pm on 14 September), but in the spirit of 'taking 
Hild Bede to the people' we are also looking to travel further afield, starting with a 
Burns Night Supper Reunion in London. 
 
Alumni Association Reunion 
On 14 and 15 September, the College of St Hild and St Bede will be hosting its 
traditional Alumni Association Reunion in College. This will be a wonderful 
opportunity to catch up with your old Hild Bede friends and perhaps make some new 
ones. Details and booking. Please note that places for the Ushaw College 
excursion are limited and will be allocated on a 'first come first served' basis. 
 
Save the date!!  
Hild Bede will be travelling to London for a traditional Burns Dinner Reunion in 
London. This will be taking place around 11 January 2019. Come and celebrate the 
great man with good food and drink and excellent company, while listening to Jock 
Wishart address the haggis. It will be an exciting evening. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/hildbedealumni/?hc_ref=ARTex8PtCrbo-DSaLK8_e8gDI24Y5FCGlioqh1MLbTqvuqYCOaPBDe_9zcWkB8ddeu0&fref=nf
https://twitter.com/hildbedealumni
https://www.dunelm.org.uk/events/individual-event-pages/college-of-st-hild--st-bede-alumni-reunion-2018


Congratulations HBBC! 
 
We would like to congratulate Hild Bede Boat Club on their excellent performance at 
this year's Durham regatta. 
 

  

The Boat Club is currently fundraising for a new eight.  

https://www.facebook.com/HildBedeBoatClub/
https://www.dunelm.org.uk/donations/hildbede

